xix.  Letter to Patients/DPC Transition #3
Dear valued patient;                                                                                     November 20, 2015
In the two previous letters I have sent out describing our transition to Direct Primary Care, three important dates were included.  The first two were regarding our Town Hall meetings on October 28 and November 11.  Those meeting were held at Independent Park Community Center in Upper Macungie Township and were extremely well attended and informative.  I feel that m​​y presentation and the ensuing open discussions were successful in clarifying how Direct Primary Care will be an affordable value for most individuals and families. 

As our existing patients are signing up for Green Hills Direct Family Care, there are still some who need time for further clarification of the value DPC will add to their ongoing high quality Primary Health Care.  We are hearing that patients want more information, especially if they were unable to attend the previous two Town Hall meetings.  Although Melinda, Sarah and I have been trying to speak to each and every one of you asking about DPC in the office, during patient hours we feel that our full attention should be on our patients.  We have been taking the time to talk to everyone interested, but feel their questions about DPC should have our undivided attention.     
I am therefore changing our Open House December 9, 2015 to a third Town Hall meeting to be held at the same location (see below).    I feel that this will offer the best way of communicating the information about Direct Primary Care in a most efficient and informative manner.  Both of the previous Town Hall meetings resulted in over an hour of discussion with questions and answers after my power point presentation.  It was fantastic!  
We hope to see you there and look forward to further dialogue about this new and exciting model as Green Hills Direct Family Care becomes the FIRST DPC practice in The Lehigh Valley.
Independent Park Community Center
150 Independent Road
Breinigsville, PA 18031
7pm-9 pm
As always, please do not hesitate to call the office with any questions.
A Happy and PEACEFUL Thanksgiving to you and your families.
Sincerely-
Kimberly Legg Corba, D.O.
